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Dear staff, parents, carers, and neighbours, 

We would like to provide an update on the works to the gas line at Sydney Secondary College 
Balmain Campus. 

Due to unforeseen site conditions, repair work has been extended to Friday 15 March 2025. 

Work hours are between 7 am and 6 pm on Monday to Friday. 

We will make every effort to minimise noise where possible. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest 
priority.    

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.   

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Notification issued on Friday 7 March 2025 

Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours,  

We will be repairing a damaged gas line in the carpark behind the canteen at Sydney 
Secondary College Balmain Campus.  

On Thursday 6 March 2025, gas to the school was turned off and locked after the leak was 
reported and inspected by licensed contractors.   

The repair work is scheduled to take place Saturday 8 March and Monday 10 March 2025.  

Work hours are between 8 am and 1 pm on Saturday and 7 am and 6 pm on Monday in 
accordance with NSW Environment protection Authority construction times.  

The area will be cordoned off with temporary construction fencing while work takes place.  

Repairing the gas line involves excavations to locate the leak, cutting concrete and re-running 
pipework to supply the school with gas. All work will be completed by qualified and licensed 
gas repair professionals.  

Please be aware there will be an increase in noise during excavations. We will make every 
effort to minimise noise where possible.   

All work vehicles will park onsite in the school car park.   

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest 
priority.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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